
 
NJ DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
ROUTE 35 RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 
11-27-13 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

DETOUR UPDATE 
TOMS RIVER THROUGH BOROUGH OF SEASIDE HEIGHTS 

 
 
Weather permitting on or about Tuesday, December 3, a modified detour will be in 
effect for motorists destined for Route 35 north and southbound. 
 
ROUTE 35 SOUTHBOUND MOTORISTS: 
 
 Follow existing detour for Route 35 south towards Seaside Heights. 
 Continue straight onto the Boulevard and make first right onto Hiering Avenue. 
 Make first left onto Central Avenue and continue to follow detour signs. 

 
ROUTE 35 NORTHBOUND MOTORISTS: 
 
 Follow Central Avenue north and make right onto Hiering Avenue. 
 Turn left onto Boulevard. 
 Proceed straight onto Route 35 north. 

 
Thank you for your patience during this critical infrastructure project. 
 
 

Questions or Comments may be directed to: 
NJDOT Reconstruction Project Community Outreach Team 

Restore.NJ35@dot.state.nj.us 
732-230-7356 

 
 


